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PRO Tutor Training

A chara,

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are pleased to invite you to attend PRO Officer tutor training event, taking place in Croke Park with revised dates of Friday evening 30th November and 1st December 2018.This is a combined training event for Camogie, GAA and LGFA PRO tutors. For those of you who’ve already confirmed attendance, please inform us of your availability for these new dates via email @ info@camogie.ie. We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
		
As provincial and county PROs you are already supporting our game, giving your time to help promote our sport and giving it the attention camogie and its players deserve. Now is your opportunity to help develop and support fellow volunteers across the country.

On completion of this training it is expected that you will be able to commit to delivering some PRO workshops over the coming months. These would be combined workshops for all three codes.

The Camogie Association, GAA and LGFA are committed to uniting our forces wherever possible with a view to maximising our resources for the benefit of the entire Gaelic games family. This combined training event is an excellent starting point. All three organisations are extremely keen to make this event a success and perhaps use it as a model for future initiative.  

If you are interested in attending, we would appreciate if you could please sign the form below and return by Wednesday 14th November 2018 to info@camogie.ie. 

Yours Sincerely, 
Joanne McGlanaghy
Learning & Development Co-ordinator


I am interested in attending the PRO Tutor Training event in Croke Park on Fri evening 16th and Sat morning 17th November 2018.

Name:	_______________________	Contae:	___________________	
Camogie Association, Croke Park, Dublin 3. Tel: 01 865 8651 www.camogie.ie
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